
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 21 By Councillor Bruce for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 23 August 2018  

   

Question (1) What have the administration done in the last 15 months to 

improve safety at the Dalmahoy junction? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) With only one landowner having agreed in the last 3 years 

and with less than 14 months before the section 75 monies 

have to be handed back – how confident is the Convenor 

that agreement will be reached with the other two 

landowners? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Has any design work for the junction been carried out? and 

if so, please can you share this detail? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) What is the estimated timeframe from agreeing a deal with 

the other landowners to completion of the improvements to 

the junction? 

Answer (4)  
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